Consulate General of the e Migrant Workers Office
Pbhilippines Bt (Labor SHection)

Yancouber

ADVISORY

Effective 17 July 2023, the Migrant Workers Office, formerly called Philippine Overseas Labor
Office in Vancouver, wishes to inform the transacting public that payments for the verification of
employment documents should be done through bank draft or postal money order payable to:

Migrant Workers Office; or
MWO

Payments made in the name of Philippine Overseas Labor Office or POLO will no longer be
honored by the office’s depository bank. A different payment method will be communicated to

those whose issued bank drafts/money orders under this name.

Thank you.

The Labor Attaché

Suite 601, 999 Canada Place, Vancouver, BC, V4C 3E1, Canada
Tel No. +1-604-641-1234 / Hotline Number +1-804-767-3354
Email: mwo_vancouver@dmw.gov.ph
Website: www.vancouverpcg.org/polo



